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24th February 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 
To celebrate this year's World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March, we would like the children to come to school dressed in a 
costume to represent a word. Our whole school focus is to develop the children’s use of new vocabulary, and this will be an ideal 
opportunity to share new vocabulary across school. The younger children might like to dress up in a costume they already have 
and add a word such as: superhero, powerful, glittering, or magical. Older children could choose a new word they have been 
introduced to in class or one of their own ideas, such as: vivid, unique, regal, monochrome, or disguise. Further ideas can be 
found when searching ‘Vocabulary parade’ on Google. 

 

   
 
On World Book Day the children will also receive a £1 token to use at a book shop to buy a book from a special selection. This 
year the titles the children can choose from can be found on -http://worldbookday.com/books/. 
The children can exchange their token for one of these books (no money is needed): 

 

        
 

               
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Miss. S. Wootton  
English Lead  


